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TWELVE DAYS OF CHR

EXPLORERS
LET IT SNOW, LET IT SNOW! IT IS
THAT TIME OF YEAR TO BE
CHEERFUL AND TO HAVE THE
SPIRIT OF SHARING AND GIVING.
THE EXPLORERS WILL BE
CONTINUING THE STUDY OF
TREES. THE CHILDREN WILL
RECAP WHAT THEY KNOW
ABOUT TREES, WHAT TREES DO
FOR US AND THE NAMES OF -
TREES. WE WILL ALSO MAKE
VARIOUS ART PROJECTS AND
EXPERIENCE SNOW W[TH BRIEF
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EVERYONE A WONDER FUL
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WE ARE CLOSING OUT THE YEAR WITH
A BANG! WERE WRITING OUR
ALPHABETS FROM A - JAND NUMBERS 0 -
9. WE ARE SHARING STORIES ABOUT
FAMILIES AND DISCUSSING THE MEaLs
THEY HAVE DUR NG DINNER. WE ARE

EXCITED ABOUT STARTING THE NEW
YEAR AND wg WOULD LIKE EVER yONE
THE HAVE A SAFE AND HAPPY

HOLIDAY!




TEACHER'S MESSAGE FOR THE

+“““< Lots of Love Newsletter
: MONTH OF DECEMBER

St DECEMBER 2014

Wy~ FROM THE DIRECTOR'S DESK~ |
PARENTS, IT IS IMPERATIVE THAT YOUSTAY UPTO [
THE MINUTE ON WHAT'S GOING ON AT THE SCHOOL. !
 PLEASE READ ALL MESSAGE BOARDS, LETTERS AND
e MEMOS. |
- %+ PLEASE REMEMBER, CHILDREN ARE TO BE IN
TaEen ORM EVERYDAY!
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